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HONORS

Professor Dorothy In-Lan Wang Li, director of the Asian
Alliance program at The John Marshall Law School, was
presented with the “Magnolia Memorial Award” by the municipal
government in Shanghai, China.

Wang Li was recognized for her efforts promoting the exchange
of legal culture and education between the United States and
China. The award is Shanghai’s highest honor in appreciation of
foreign nationals for their  contribution to the economic and social
development of Shanghai.


